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November 26, 2012
Dear Parents/Guardians
Christmas Fair

I am delighted to inform you that over £1300.00 was raised at the Christmas Fair.  This is a fantastic amount, and on behalf of the Parent Council we would like to thank all who donated items or helped in any way, and of course all who came along on the night.  Some of you were very generous.  
Business Breakfast

This will take place on Thursday, November 29, 2012, and is a new venture for us.  Mrs Williams has been in touch with local businesses and the aim is to foster good relations within our wider community.  Our P7 pupils will be making a presentation at this event.
Open Afternoon

You are cordially invited to attend our Open Afternoon on Monday, December 3, 2012, between 1.45 pm and 2.45 pm.  This is your chance to visit the classrooms and see what your child has been doing this term.  For our morning nursery pupils, this will take place between 10.45 am and 11.30 am.
Christmas Concerts
The school concert will take place on the afternoon of Friday, December 14, 2012, and will involve all classes P1-7.  The nursery classes will hold morning and afternoon performances on Wednesday, December 19, 2012.
Christmas Parties
The dates for the parties are given below.  All will take place in the afternoons, and the children may bring party clothes to change into, or go home for lunch on this day.

Dates for your Diary
December 3, 2012 
Open Afternoon 1.45 – 2.45 pm
December 13, 2012 
School Christmas Lunch

December 13, 2012 
Pantomime in school 1.30 pm

December 14, 2012 
Christmas concert 1.45 pm

December 17, 2012 
P6 & 7 party 

December 18, 2012 
P4 & 5 party 

December 19, 2012
Nursery concert 10.30 am

December 19, 2012 
P2 & 3 party 

December 19, 2012 
Nursery concert 1.45 pm

December 20, 2012 
P1 party 

December 21, 2012 
Christmas service 2.00 pm in school.  All welcome
December 21, 2012 
Last day of term
January 7, 2013
First day of new term.

Mrs Nancy Davidson

Head Teacher
